ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR AUGUST 27, 2025
· Attention 6th, 7th and 8th graders...the first session of our E-Sports club will meet one week from tomorrow! Our first session of E-Sports club features Nintendo Switch games, and is open to the first 16 students who sign up. The sign up link is now available on the WJHS Webpage...just click the E-Sports banner, or navigate to the Clubs section, and click on E-Sports. We'll meet after school, beginning Thursday, Sep. 4th, and meet thereafter on Tuesdays and Thursdays. So sign up today for E-Sports club, as there are only 16 slots available, and they will go fast. See Mr. Gorey in the LC with any questions. (This form is for students to fill out)

· Attention all 8th graders: we will have an informational meeting for all 8th graders who are interested in running for student council exec board on Thursday morning at 7:15 am. If you would like to learn more about the positions, come to our meeting! For more information, see Mrs. Trannon in room 236.

